HILLSIDE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Lords Lane, Bradwell, Great Yarmouth,
Norfolk NR31 8PA

Head Teacher : Mr. S. Minter M.Ed; B.Ed; B.Phily; NPQH
Tel: 01493 661399 Fax: 01493 443153

Dear Parents,

We are delighted to announce the details of our new reading rewards system, which will hopefully
encourage your children to read more at home and involve you more in their reading journey from
Year 1 to Year 6.

They have been sent home with a brand-new Home Reading Record book today which needs to be
completed whenever they read at home. Each entry should include the date, title of the book, pages
read and a brief comment. Each entry needs to be signed by an adult and the reading record handed
in on a Monday morning.
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1 point for 3 or 4 reads in 7 days

2 points for 5 or 6 reads in 7 days
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The reading record must be given in on a Monday.
Tt - 4 @L Points can be earned during the holidays (except for summer).
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When they have accrued enough points, they will earn one of our brand-new Reading Award badges
which they can proudly wear to school each day.

3 points for 7 reads in 7 days

The reads must be daily - they can’t read 7 times in one day
and earn 3 points!

The Bronze award will be given at 75 points

The Silver award will be given at 150 points

The Gold award will be given at 250 points %‘%
The Ruby award will be given at 400 points H“‘Sggh%ﬁgpm

The Diamond award will be given at 600 points

At the end of the year your child’s points will be passed onto the next
teacher so they can continue working for their awards during their time
at Hillside.

We are so excited to see your children reading more and hope that it will encourage them to try to
read for at least 20 minutes each day.

Thank you in advance for all of your support!
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